
ERRATA SHEET 
for 

Board of Governors Staff Analysis of the Florida International University (FIU) and the 
University of Central Florida (UCF) Medical School Proposals 

November 15, 2005 
 
 
Throughout the FIU proposal, the number of residencies is consistently estimated at 
500.  However, subsequent to submitting its proposal, the University has advised BOG 
staff that a more accurate estimate is 250.  The 500 number appears within the staff 
analysis on pages 28, 32, 37, and 44 of the agenda. 
 
The potential number of New Medical Doctor Graduates projected by Year 10 is 642 for 
FIU and 640 for UCF, rather than the 480 and 420 respectively, as contained within the 
staff analyses on pages 27 and 50 of the agenda.  Degrees granted by year 10 was not 
contained as a discrete number in either medical school proposal and had to be 
estimated from projected enrollments to arrive at the potential number of new medical 
doctor graduates.  The original calculations have been revised upward to reflect the 
total projected enrollments over the first seven years, as these would be the students 
who could conceivably be graduates.  However, the revised numbers assume that the 
universities will meet their enrollment projections by 100 percent and that all students 
will be retained for the full length of the program.   
 
On page 34 of the agenda (page 8 of the FIU staff analysis), the third sentence under 
the response to Budget question number 9, “UCF” should be “FIU”.  
 
On page 45 of the agenda (page 19 of the FIU staff analysis), the last sentence under 
the analysis for question number 23 should state “earlier in the proposal” not “earlier the 
proposal.” 


